



Chuyên cung cấp giáo viên gia sư ngoại ngữ chất lượng
Mọi ngôn ngữ - Mọi trình độ - Mọi lứa tuổi
Zalo:0866500969/Hotline:0869696480

Full name:

ENGLISH LANGUAGE TEST

Class:

Time: 15 minutes

I. READING

1. Read the following passage and answer the questions. Circle A, B or C.

For centuries in Viet Nam, traditional family values were accomplished by the fulfillment of traditional roles.

The highest status in Vietnamese families is given to the father; he had absolute authority in the household. As head of the household, he had the final decision in all matters although he might consult his wife or children. The father, however, had the duty to exercise restraint and wisdom in running his family in order to deserve his respected position.

In a **patriarchal** society, Vietnamese women had limited rights and took a secondary place in the family. Women were brought up according to a strict discipline and were traditionally less educated than men. They usually did not enter the job market outside the home.

Vietnamese children were taught to be obedient and respectful to their elders. When parents grew old, children were expected to take care of them to compensate for the gift of birth and upbringing.

1. What is the topic of the passage?
 - A. The traditional role of the father
 - B. Vietnamese traditional family roles
 - C. Roles in a traditional extended family
2. Which of the following was expected of the father?
 - A. Making decisions without consulting anybody
 - B. Proving himself worthy of his authority
 - C. Running his house without any help
3. What does the word “patriarchal” mean?
 - A. gender-balanced
 - B. controlled by women
 - C. controlled by men
4. Which of the following was true of the woman?
 - A. She had less schooling than the man.
 - B. She contributed financially to the family.
 - C. She didn’t have any rights in the family.
5. Why were children expected to take care of their old parents?
 - A. Because the parents couldn’t take care of themselves.
 - B. Because they should pay back what their parents did for them.
 - C. Because they would have to pay a fine if they didn’t.

2. Match each statement (1. 5) to one the sign/notice (A - F). There is one extra sign/notice you do not need to use. Write the letters in the space provided at the end of each statement.

A.



1. You cannot cross the street here. ____
2. You cannot enter. ____
3. Don't walk on the rail lines. ____
4. Slow down. ____
5. Be careful not to hurt your head. ____

B.



C.



D.



E.



F.



- The end -